
 

 

 

 

 President CISM 

CISM Headquarter 

26 rue Jacques Jordaens 

B-1000 Brussels 

Belgium 

 

Jakarta, February 12, 2018 

 B/19-20/01/06/KOMI 

 

Subject : 3rd CISM World Cadet Games 2018. 

Copy to : WCG Project Manager 

Dear  CISM President, 

I am extremely sorry to inform you that our the future military leader gathering 3rd CISM 
World Cadet Games 2018 which was scheduled on April 28-May 6, 2018  has been 
canceled due to unavoidable circumstances. I feel very ashamed to saying this to you. 

I know that many of you brought all CISM members and family to the World Cadet 
Games occasion and we had to cancel our occasion, because at the same time 
Indonesia has national  political agenda for Provincial and District Simultaneously 
Election  in 2018 and Presidential Election in 2019.  It was our obstacles for us but 
anyhow, this experience has surely given us an important lesson in arranging CISM 
sport event for the future. 

Therefore, on behalf of the Commander-in-Chief of Indonesian National Defense 
Forces, I would like to apologize, and I regret any inconvenience this may cause you, 
especially to those of CISM Staff,  and all CISM members and all CISM family who have 
already made travels and accommodation plans,  even though I have tried my best to 
inform you all as soon as possible,  to further whether it is acceptable to carry out a 
courtesy call in Indonesia or Belgium. I am looking forward to seeing you again in other 
CISM event. 

Thank you for understanding the matter.  

Your sincerely,   

 

 
Major General Lodewyk Pusung  
Chief of Delegation CISM to Indonesia. 
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